
To the Parliament 

 

With regards to the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain 

Types of Abortion) Bill 2013. 

I Marinos Christofi would feel very strongly support of the bill to ensure unborn 

children are afforded the most basic of human rights: life. 

 

Respectfully 

 

Marinos Christofi 


